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OK Bowie Family: Things are going to be SLOW the first days and
maybe even longer due to the spacing requirements for social
distancing. Hang with us! Please do not park in back and walk up as
much as possible to help us keep kids safe, our buses running smooth
and our safety systems going! Checking out your students at 2:45 or
later or standing around in a group is NOT going to be an aption this
year 50 make your appointments accordingly. -P
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